
 

Consultation on Proposal to Change Sixth Form Admission Arrangements for 2021-22 

Monday, 14th October 2019 

For the attention of:  

 Parents of children between the ages of two and eighteen 

 Other persons in the relevant area who in the opinion of the admission authority have an 

interest in the proposed arrangements 

 All other admission authorities within the relevant area  

 Whichever of the governing body and the local authority who are not the admission authority 

 Any adjoining neighbouring local authorities where the admission authority is the local authority 

 The body or person representing the religion or religious denomination of Lady Margaret School 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Please find attached the draft Sixth Form Admissions Policy for 2021 and draft Sixth Form Subject 
Choice Form 2021 for Lady Margaret School, Parsons Green, London SW6 4UN. 
 
The School proposes the following changes:  

1) To make it clear that priority applicants (students with an EHCP, looked after 
and previously looked after children) must still meet the entry criteria grades in order to be accepted 
into the Sixth Form.   

2)  To make it clear that not only do priority applicants need to meet the entry requirements but 
they must also complete the Subject Choice Form to confirm that they are expected to do so. 

3)  To clarify that Governors reserve the right to vary the range of subjects offered at A level 
depending upon the level of demand in any year.   

We are not proposing any changes to the Year 7 Policy but we invite any comments or suggestions 

for changes to the Year 7 Policy, details of which can be found on our website. 

The consultation period is from Monday, 14th October 2019 to Monday, 25th November 2019.  
Please address any comments to Wendy Gainham, Clerk to the Governors, using the contact details 
provided below:  

Mrs Wendy Gainham 

Lady Margaret School 

Parsons Green 

LONDON SW6 4UN  

E-Mail: wgainham@ladymargaret.lbhf.sch.uk 

Yours faithfully 

Elisabeth Stevenson, Headteacher 
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